

Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: admin2326@welearn365.com

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

17th September 2020

Dear Parents,

VIOLIN LESSONS

We are very lucky to be able to offer violin lessons taught by Jo Radmonski from the Warwickshire Music Service, during one afternoon a week here at school. The children are taught in small groups of around 3 or 4, with children of a similar ability. Due to the current situation, the children will be taught in groups from the same year group, so that they remain within their bubble for these lessons.

As some of our children have now moved onto new schools, we now have some spaces available for children who are currently in Year 1 and 2. It is hoped that the lessons will begin around the 5th October 2020.

The cost of the lessons vary slightly, as the total cost is split between the number of pupils taking lessons and the number of weeks taught in that term. However, to give you an approximate idea of the costs, the cost of lessons for autumn term 2019, was around £47 for the whole term. This is paid, via Parent Pay. Please note, Warwickshire Music do not deliver sessions in the final weeks of a term. A term's written notice is always required if a pupil wishes to discontinue lessons.

If you wish to hire an instrument for your child, the cost currently for 2019-2020 is free for the first year and £20 for the 2nd and 3rd years. The hire of instruments will need to be arranged by parents through the Warwickshire Music Service: https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/instrument-loan-and-hire. These instruments are then delivered to school and usually arrive very quickly.

If you are interested in your child starting violin lessons then please fill in the form below by the 24th September. We will get back to you very shortly to let you know if your child has a place. If your child does not receive a space, then they will be added to the waiting list. You will also then be sent a contract to sign. For those Year Two children who have previously had violin lessons, please complete the form to let us know that your child wishes to continue. Children who have previously had lessons with Jo Radmonski, will be given priority. Obviously, we will only be able to have the lessons within school, if we have enough pupils for it to go ahead but hopefully the lessons will be as popular as they have been in the past.

I hope that the children will be excited about this opportunity and I look forward to hearing from you.

Best Wishes

Natalie Jarvis





















Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: admin2326@welearn365.com

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

REQUEST TO START VIOLIN LESSONS FAO MRS N JARVIS

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE SLIP

Name of child:	-
Year Group:	
Class:	
I would like my child to have violin lessons in school, required to pay for these lessons.	delivered by Jo Radmonski. I understand that I will be
Signed:	Date:

















